DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Urgent Reminder re: Regional Accomplishments for the New Year's Call 2022
1 message

Maria Cristina Felicidario <felicidario.cristina20@gmail.com> Wed, Jan 12, 2022 at 10:32 PM
To: ncr.ored@yahoo.com, car@denr.gov.ph, ri@denr.gov.ph, r2@denr.gov.ph, ored4a@yahoo.com,
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, r5@denr.gov.ph, ordcaraga@gmail.com

Cc: ganman715@gmail.com, Arwin Managuelod <managuelodarwin06@gmail.com>

Good eve!
To All Luzon REDs/Regional Planning Chiefs:

Per directive of Asec Gilbert Gonzales to submit your Regional Accomplishments for the New Year's Call 2022: PPT
PRESENTATION to be presented at EXECON on Jan. 18, 2022. Kindly submit asap said report thru our email address
asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com for consolidation and preparation of Cluster PowerPoint Presentation. This is a follow-up on
ASEC's prior message wherein the deadline is tomorrow, Jan. 13, 2022. Thank you.

Regards,

MARIA CRISTINA C. FELICIDARIO

Administrative /Financial Officer

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operation - Luzon
5th Floor DENR Central Office

DENR Main Building, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Office Telephone No. 89206215

Cellphone No. 09568304251
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